
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

                         TO:         The voters of the Town of Falmouth: 

 

 Take notice that a public hearing will be held on September 22, 2008 at 

7:00 p.m., at the Falmouth Town Hall, 271 Falmouth Road in Falmouth on an 

article which will be the subject of a referendum vote on November 4, 2008, 

regarding a revision to the Town Charter. 

  

     Ellen Planer,  

                                                      Acting Town Clerk 

                                                       Town of Falmouth 


